
 

 

9th March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
YEAR 11 PROM AND LEAVERS HOODIES 
 
I am very pleased to announce details of this year 11 leavers package for Highfield Leadership Academy.  This 
includes two aspects, the leavers hoodies and the leavers Prom. 
 
The Prom is a celebration to mark the end of their journey here at HLA and the hard work they have put in 
working towards their GCSE’s.  It will take place at the Village hotel in Blackpool on the 22nd of June 2023. The 
cost of a ticket for this event is £25. This includes entrance to the venue, dancing with a live DJ, a two-course 
hot buffet and unlimited juice.  Further details of the timings and plan for the evening will be released nearer 
to the day. 
 
There will be an MS Teams form going to be sent out for anyone wanting to order a leavers hoodie with a 
sensible nickname on the back as an option.  The cost of the hoodies is £20 including a nickname, or £19 
without a nickname. 
 
Payment can be made in full via ParentPay on https://www.parentpay.com/parents by the 30th April 2023. 
Please contact the school office should you require any assistance with using your ParentPay account. 
 
Financial assistance may be available to those who are in receipt of free school meals and pupil premiums. For 
further information please contact Mrs Illingworth on louise.illingworth@highfield.staracademies.org. 
 
We will be running 8 days of Intervention covering a number of subjects in the Easter holidays.  For every day 
that your Son/Daughter attends they can have £5 towards the cost of either the Prom or the Hoodie as an 
incentive to attend.  This means that they will benefit from some additional revision/support, which will impact 
on GCSE outcomes positively. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Illingworth 
Head of Year 11 
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